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ENGLISH   LISTENING 

COMPETITION
This semester's English listening competition 
was held on November 29. Top students in class 
are recommended to participate, regardless of 
grade, allowing everyone to compete with each 
other . This time, perhaps due to the difficulty of 
the questions, the overall results were not as
good as last time. However, some students still 
performed exceptionally well. We hope this 
testing experience will serve as a practice for 
everyone in the TOEIC or other language 
assessments, leading to better performances 
next time.


